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March 2, 2021 
 
 
Representative Athena Hollins 
539 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
 
Senator David Senjem 
95 University Avenue W.   
Minnesota Senate Bldg., Room 3401  
St. Paul, MN 55155   
 
     Re: Elimination of Statute of Limitations for certain sex 
offenses, HF 1121; SF 515 
 
Dear Representative Hollins and Senator Senjem: 
 
 Thank you for your thoughtful leadership in authoring legislation to eliminate the 
statute of limitations for certain sex offenses. This legislation will allow more survivors to seek 
the justice they deserve. On behalf of the Minnesota County Attorneys Association, I am 
pleased to provide this letter of support.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Robert M. Small 
Executive Director  


